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All-Party Parliamentary Group for Education

AGM
Wednesday 21st February 2024, 3.00pm
Room W2
Present
Marcus Fysh MP 

Lord Storey 

Baroness Hooper

Nick Fletcher MP 

Baroness Jolly 

Anna Wolffe (Secretariat) 
Apologies were received from Lord Lucas, Lord Watson and Andrew Lewer MP
Election of officers                                                         
Marcus Fysh MP was elected as Chair – proposed by Lord Storey and seconded by Nick Fletcher MP 
Lord Storey, Andrew Lewer MP and Lord Knight were elected as Vice Chairs – proposed by Baroness Hooper and seconded by Nick Fletcher MP 

Approval of income and expenditure
The income and expenditure statement for February 2023 – February 2024 was approved by all present and signed by the Chair.
Discussion of topics to be explored by the APPG  
Suggested topics for future discussions were 11-16 year old curriculum; increased focus on STEM subjects, the use of Generative AI in education and the content of the computer studies curriculum.

It was noted that Sir Martyn Oliver had accepted the invitation to speak at an APPG meeting and the secretariat and Chair’s office were making arrangements. 

A discussion was also held about the new rules for APPGs.
The Chair thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting at 1545
